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Dear friends in Christ,  
 
God has invited us to write the next chapter of Ho-
sanna’s God story! 
 
Take that in for a moment. Really, let those words sink 
into your soul. God. The creator of the whole world. Al-
pha and Omega. Sunset and Sunrise painter. God. That 
same God has invited us. That means you. That means 

me. That means folks we see each Sunday but don’t really know. God knows and God has invited all 
of us. Specifically, by name. Right here and right now.  
 
To participate in the writing. In the creation. In the chronicling. In the structuring. In the tasks of as-
signing the characters. In composing the dialogue.  
 
God has invited us to write the next chapter. Not an edit of the last chapter. Not a cliff-notes retelling. 
Not a whole new book. The next chapter. The unfolding drama. The building saga. The continuing, 
living out of the promises made long ago about this community, in this place, at exactly this time.  
 
God has invited us to write the next chapter of Hosanna’s God story. This faithful witness of what 
God is up to, here, with us. Our God story. Our understanding of God’s mission here with us. Our per-
spective of the Almighty come to us.  
 
Take that in for a moment! Really, let those words sink into your soul!  
 
Phew! Boom! If I were saying this to you in person I would be making little explosions with my fin-
gers near my temples to let you see that my mind is blown. This is so powerful. God’s invitation. This 
is so exciting, the next chapter, this is so empowering, that we are invited to be active participants. It 
is amazing, that these are the days our children and grandchildren may be talking about as they share 
God stories built or born in this congregation.  
 
Friends, God has invited us to write the next chapter of Hosanna’s God story! 
 
As we participate in this God story I would like to hear what you think about staffing our ministries. 
We are just beginning the process of staffing our youth, children's, and small group ministries. I trust 
God is providing a framework for what this will look like at Hosanna, but I want to hear what you 
think. On Sunday March 11, right after the 10:30 service is over, I would like to have an open forum 
in our sanctuary to discuss what God has in mind for hiring the next positions. I hope our students can 
come, young and old. I want to hear from Moms and Dads and Grandparents. I hope folks who have 
been active participants in the rich ministries in the past can be here. I really want to hear from men-
tors, volunteers, Youth Night teachers and small group leaders. I want to hear the voices who have not 
been involved in these ministries to share what would be helpful for getting more involved.  
 
God has invited us to write the next chapter of Hosanna’s God story!! Can you believe it!?!?  
 
Please come and share your thoughts. Please con-
tinue to pray for our congregation as we help to 
write this unfolding God story. Please continue to 
pray for me and for the staff, paid and volunteer, 
of our congregation, including the one’s we have-
n’t even met yet.  
 
Blessings,  
Pastor Jay 
 
 

March 2018 

Jay Grave 
Senior Pastor 

 
(985) 727-9200 

 
rev.jgrave@hosannalutheran.com 
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Lent and Bible Study 
Join Pastor Jay for an evening Bible Study during Lent.  
Wednesday nights until March 21, this one hour Bible study 
will begin with a scripture passage and prayer. We will con-
tinue in study, reading, and dialogue for about an hour. Casu-
al and comfortable this would be a great opportunity for 
newcomers to get a glimpse of how we understand the Word 
of God.  

Bring your Bible and your questions.  

Hosanna In Service 
HIS Ministry Service  
Project will be March 24 7:30 am 
HIS Planning Meeting–  
March 5, 7:00pm  
 
HIS Planning Meeting- 1st Monday 
each month  
HIS Service Project- 4th Saturday 
each month 
Contact: Jill Smith (985) 789-1861 or (985) 276-4546 
 
SOS !  We are always seeking new opportunities to show the 
love of Christ to the community by reaching out to  people 
who need help.  We are now asking you all  (did a New 
Yorker say that!) to let us know if you are aware of anyone 
who  is in need of help due to age, health issues, financial 
etc.   If you do, please contact me via email 
jill.smith1960@yahoo.com or feel free to call me at 985-789
-1861 so we can get them on our list. We are praying that 
God will open your hearts to help us find these people who 
are in need. 
Finally, we don’t always want to be about “physical la-
bor”  although most of our projects tend to lead to that.  We 
are checking with the local & Second Harvest food bank to 
see if our March project can be helping out there… so no 
skills are required & anyone/everyone can join us. I have 
done Second Harvest food bank in the past & had so much 
fun interacting with the other people & helping them for 
their outreach to the community.  

Daylight Savings Starts—March 11th 

First Communion Milestones and 
Blessings - March 11th 

Annual Congregational Meeting—March 
18th, 4:00pm 

Wednesday evenings  
7 :00 pm- 9:00 pm 

 
DivorceCare helps you recover from the pain of  separation and divorce.  
You will learn how to deal with the pain of the past and look forward to 
your future. 

Hosanna Lutheran Church 
2480 Highway 190 East, Mandeville, LA  70448 

(985) 727-9200     FAX (985) 727-9275 

office@hosannalutheran.com 
 

GET CONNECTED:  CLICK ANY LINK 

hosannalutheran.com 
 

FACEBOOK.COM/HLCPAGE       @HLCMANDEVILLE  

 
So this year I made a commitment to read 
the entire Bible. 
I thought to myself...well...I want to be 
closer to God. I might as well see what He 
talks about...because it is His Book with 
His Words in it. 
You hear people talk about how this or that 
happened or what God is telling them 
through this or that story or verse...I want-
ed to know for sure for myself. 
Plus the idea of being able to read what 
GOD Himself said or thought...is out of 
this world. The Words of Lord your God – 
the Lord of the universe who created it all 
and has power over all and every-
thing...those very words are as accessible 
to us as cable TV. It is almost surreal. I am 
in the middle of the Book of Judges in the 
Old Testament...the beginning of the jour-
ney through the Book of Life and the way 
it nourishes your soul by pulling you closer 
to the Creator is beyond description. It lets 
one lose some of the worldliness for a peri-
od of time and connect with ones faith on a 
different level. I have had issues with find-
ing the right words to express that but one 
of the inmates at the Orleans Parish Jail 
Bible Study (Prison Ministry) said...for 
him the Word of God became an addiction. 
That is exactly right...if you find a treas-
ure...something of great value...would you 
want to let it go? Open the Book and do 
not be afraid to lose yourself in the Word 
of God...let it become your depend-
ence...your obsession...have others com-
ment how much you changed....how differ-
ent you are...maybe you even need an in-
tervention. If you seek God and His Close-
ness...embrace the Book...read His Words, 
follow the Covenant and you will see 
things happen. 
 
Best Regards, 
Alex Abram 

http://hosannalutheran.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hlcpage/
https://twitter.com/hlcmandeville/
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Volunteer Small Group Coordinator  
Needed 
Do you love people and love getting them connected? Then 
you may be our next Volunteer Small Group Coordinator. 
If you are interested or would like more information  

Contact: Pastor Jay Grave  

rev.jgrave@hosannalutheran.com 

Upper Room Daily Devotionals  
The March/April are available in the Welcome Area 

Click here to read the Daily Devotional online. 

Easter Lilies  
Envelopes are available in the bulletin. Cost is $9 each. The 
last day to purchase one is March 18th. 

Congregational Care Team 
The Congregational Care Team of Hosanna Lutheran 
Church spends time praying and caring for individuals and 
families who are going through illness, are homebound or 
facing any personal struggles.  The group keeps in contact 
with them by sending cards, making phone calls and vis-
its.  They also find out if they need help or anything else 
during their time of struggle.  If you need help or know of 
anyone please contact Lois Sundquist (985-327-7047), Julie 
Dauzat (985-264-5951) or the church office (985-727-
9200). 

Chemo Care Bags  
Update on the Chemo Care Bag Project: The Quilters have 
donated fabric and a dozen ladies have volunteered to sew 
colorful bags for the patients at Mary Bird Perkins at St. 
Tammany Hospital. Now we need to collect fillers for the 
bags:-small bags of mint or lemon -candies -cozy socks -
unscented lip balm -unscented lotion -Journals -scarves -
books (puzzle, coloring, or word search) -fleece blankets 
(approx. 40" X 60")  

A container will be placed in the Welcome Area to receive 
these items. Thank you for sharing in this important minis-
try to our community. Donations to purchase these items 
will be accepted as well, just note "Chemo Bag Project" on 
your check to Hosanna. Thank you for continuing to sup-
port this ministry in our community. 

 

 

Church Calendar 

Click HERE for the online church calendar  
 

Mar 1   Quilters 
Mar 3   Youth Yard Sale 
Mar 4   Love Talks– Couples Class 
Mar 5   Faith Practice Kit Assembly  
       HIS Planning Meeting 
       Financial Peace University 
Mar 7   DivorceCare 
       Lent Bible Study 
Mar 9   8th Grade Confirmation Retreat  
Mar 11  First Communion Milestone &     
       Blessing 
       Love Talks– Couples Class 
       Youth Night 
Mar 12  Executive Committee Meeting 
       Financial Peace University 
Mar 13  Stephen Ministry Meeting 
Mar 14  DivorceCare 
       Lent Bible Study 
Mar 15  Quilters 
Mar 18  Annual Congregational Meeting 
       Love Talk– Couples Class 
       Student Leader Meeting  
       Youth Night  
Mar 19   Church Council Meeting 
       Financial Peace University  
Mar 21  DivorceCare 
Mar 22  Quilters 
Mar 24  HIS Ministry Service Project 
Mar 25  Love Talk– Couples Class 
       Adult Leader Meeting  
       Student Leader Meeting  
       Youth Night 
Mar 26  Financial Peace University 
Mar 28  Divorce Care 
Mar 29  Quilters 
       Maundy Thursday Service  
Mar 30  Good Friday Service 
April 1  Easter  

Hosanna Quilters 
Meet every Thursday 9:00 
AM- 12:30 PM and on the  
second Thursday of each 
month 12:30 PM-3:00 PM 
for quilting tutorial to learn 
new skills and for quilting.             
No experience necessary. 
All are invited to come see what love creates! 

Hosanna Lutheran Church 
2480 Highway 190 East, Mandeville, LA  70448 

(985) 727-9200     FAX (985) 727-9275 

office@hosannalutheran.com 
 

GET CONNECTED:  CLICK ANY LINK 

hosannalutheran.com 
 

FACEBOOK.COM/HLCPAGE       @HLCMANDEVILLE  

mailto:rev.jgrave@hosannalutheran.com
https://www.upperroom.org/devotionals
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_calendar.php
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_calendar.php
http://hosannalutheran.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hlcpage/
https://twitter.com/hlcmandeville/
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Council Nominees: 
Tara Bremond: I think I want my first statement to be, I love Hosanna and I love the Lord! Just 
typing those words gets me excited. Hosanna Lutheran Church has been home for my family 
since 1992. Three of my children were baptized here, and all participate(d) in the youth group. I 
have served on the church council in the purpose area of discipleship, and I am currently the 
church council President. My involvement in Hosanna includes teaching vacation Bible school 
and Sunday school, substitute assistant with senior high youth on Sundays, chaperoning the 
youth gathering and mission trips in and out of the country, participating in small groups, being 
a member of the nominating committee and the call committee, volunteering with Family Prom-
ise, and singing with the 10:30 am worship music team for a long, long time.  

I am married, and my husband Jacques and I have 7 children combined and 8 grandchildren with one on the way. My 
mother, Gloria Cox, also became a member of Hosanna after moving to Louisiana.  
As far as my career life, I worked for an investment company in policy and procedures and human resources compiling 
and conducting presentations on benefit packages to employees in California. Later I moved to San Diego. Gaining em-
ployment with a sports marketing company, I worked my way up to assistant director of special events where I coordi-
nated special charity events with professional athletes and celebrities using large corporate sponsors. Later, I also assist-
ed the CFO. From there I married and stayed home with my children for a while. After a few years I began managing 
apartment complexes, maintained a staff, and managed accounts payables and receivables. I went into sales, inside and 
outside, winning awards for top sales in Louisiana. As a business owner I bought and sold real estate, and co-owned a 
retail business. I went back to school receiving a Bachelors in Social Work at Southeastern, and a Master of Social Work 
at LSU. As an undergraduate I also published two research papers on dating violence. Currently working in mental 
health, I worked at Greenbrier Hospital and now work as a Mental Health Provider in the St. Tammany Parish school 
system. My passion is people and learning as much as I can about them and from them in the United States and all over 
the world. Thank you for considering me for church council.  

Julie Brown: Julie Brown has been a Hosanna member for ap-
proximately 18 years after her family moved to Mandeville 
from the West Bank.  She was born in Elgin Illinios, and grew 
up in Livonia Michigan.  She met her husband Dave while at-
tending Central Michigan University, married in 1982 and 
moved to Louisiana in 1984. She has two sons Derek (26) and 
Kyle (23).  She worked at Entergy for 32 years in various man-
agement positions and retired in 2016. 

On March 18th at 4pm we will be having our Annual Congregational Meeting. 
All are welcome to join and learn about Hosanna’s 2017 accomplishments. Dur-
ing that meeting we will be electing five new Church Council members along 
with three 2019 Nominating Committee members. Below you can read about the 
nominees: 

Brian Nichols: Brian has been a member at Hosanna Lutheran since 
2016. He and his wife Cindy have one son, Zachary (14). Brian has a de-
gree in Civil Engineering from West Point. He has worked as a Field En-
gineer, Operations Manager, and currently works for Shell Offshore and 
New Orleans as the Account Director. 

http://hosannalutheran.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hlcpage/
https://twitter.com/hlcmandeville/
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Carlos Pearse: Carlos was born and raised in Guatemala. He then moved to Me-
tairie and then Mandeville. He is a Marine Corps Veteran (1998-2002) and married 
his wife Danielle in 2004. They have a daughter, Isabella. He has been a member at 
Hosanna Lutheran since 2012. Carlos recently became the safety captain here at Ho-
sanna and is in charge of the safety teams monthly meetings and making sure we are 
safe and following safety procedures.  

Brad Phillips: After moving to Mandeville from St. Louis in June 2013, I 
started attending the only ELCA church in town (since that was the denomina-
tion we had attending previously).  I came here originally because of a job 
change and began working for Monsanto as the environmental lead.  I have 
been married to Dian Phillips for over 30 years and have two great children 
(Erica and Colton) who are at the end of their college careers.  Since joining 
Hosanna, I have been involved in numerous activities including property team, 
audio/video team, Hosanna In Service (HIS), One Year To Live men’s group, 
and church council as Treasurer.  Outside of Hosanna, I’m active at Monsanto 
through the in Wildlife Committee and Monsanto Together - a community ser-
vice group, as well as, the Louisiana Chemical Association (LCA) Environ-
mental Committee.  Through the HIS activities, I have worked with several great charitable organiza-
tions in the New Orleans area.  Previous non-profit leadership experience includes church councils, 
youth groups (church, Venture Crew, Boy Scouts, and Cub Scouts), and several trade organization 
(GSHMM, AHMP, and Air and Waste Management).  I have thoroughly enjoyed my time here in Loui-
siana and it has been an honor to serve the people in this community, at work, and within our church.  I 
hope to continue doing so into the future. 

Jim Joyner: Jim has been a member at Hosanna Lutheran for 14 years. He is married to his wife Erin and 
they have five children  

Ryan Weber: Ryan grew up in Northwest Iowa (~15 miles from Pastor Jay), raised 
and confirmed in a Missouri Synod Lutheran Church, and graduated college in Min-
nesota and Nebraska with a short stint in Colorado to teach high school kids.  He met 
his wife, Lacie, in Lincoln, Nebraska who convinced him to join an ELCA 
church.  Ryan and Lacie moved to Metairie in 2006, so Ryan could work as a paleon-
tologist or geologist.  His work took him to Houston in 2009, and then back to Man-
deville in 2014.  Ryan currently serves as President of a small paleontological and 
geological consulting firm for the Energy sector.  His hobbies include homebrewing 
Lutheran pop, PC games, rock collecting, and spending time with Lacie and Ann 
(their 7 year old daughter).  Upon becoming a Hosanna member, he helps with scrip-
ture readings at early service and served on the Listening Team to help gather and 
analyze congregational and community needs.  Ryan really enjoys Hosanna as a place 
where everyone is welcome and invited to participate and serve.  

http://hosannalutheran.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hlcpage/
https://twitter.com/hlcmandeville/
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Nominating Committee Nominees: 
Roy Keenan: Roy and his wife Cecile have been married for 20 
years. He has one step daughter, two grandsons and one beautiful 
grand-pup (Bella). Roy and Cecile have their own dog (Patsy 
Lynne), who they love very much. They became members at Ho-
sanna Lutheran in 2016. Roy is a U.S. Army Veteran (1968-
1974). He got his degree in Marketing and is a certified Public 
Manager. Roy worked for the Louisiana Department of Labor 
from 1967-2001 as the Regional Manager of St. Tammany, St. 
Bernard, Washington and Plaquemines Parishes. With his free 
time Roy enjoys playing pool, reading, gardening, traveling, exer-
cise walking and chauffeuring his grandkids around.  

Matthew Saacks: Matthew is an Electrical Engineer, 
working at Ampirical Solutions, LLC. He has been a 
member at Hosanna Lutheran since 2006. He was pre-
viously a member at Bethany Lutheran Church in 
Slidell where he was involved as a Council Member 
and Elder. He and his wife Beth have four sons, Evan, 
Noah, Gavin and Jeremy. Matthew is a bible study 
leader at Hosanna 

Katty LeVassaur:  Katty has been a member at Hosanna Luther-
an with her husband Alan for 32 years. Her and Alan have been 
married for 50 years and have two daughters, six grandsons and 
two great grandsons. In the past, Katty has served in many capaci-
ties, including, Sunday School, served on Fellowship, brought 
Communion to shut-ins and helped with the 201 class. She also 
served on council several times, serving as Secretary and Treasur-
er. Currently, Katty is part of the Congregational Care Team, Pray-
er Team and email prayer team. She also assists with the Joy 
Small Group as a back-up leader, hosts a small group at her home, 
volunteers in the church office and makes Chemo Care Bags. You 

will see Katty occasionally reading during service or helping serve Communion 
at the 9am service.  

http://hosannalutheran.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hlcpage/
https://twitter.com/hlcmandeville/
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Director Marilyn Boudreaux 
 

 

(985) 624-5525  
 

 hosannapreschool.com 
 

 
 facebook.com/hosannachristianpreschool 

Registration  
For the 2018-2019 School Year 

Begins  
January 8th 

Dominos Pizza Night 
Every 3rd Thursday of the month. Pick up a flyer at the 
Info Center and  bring it in to your local Dominos to 
raise funds for Hosanna Christian Preschool. 
 
 
 
Community Coffee Labels  
 

Save your Community Coffee proof of purchase labels  
and place in container at the Info Center to help raise 
fuds for supplies for Hosanna Christian Preschool. 

 

Where to find Proof of Purchase: 
 Coffee Filter Boxes 
 Cream & Sugar Dispensers 
 Bags of Coffee 
 Boxes of K-Cups 
 Boxes of Tea 

Art from the Heart 
       March 8, 2018 Thursday 

       6:30 to 8:00 P.M. 
 

You and your family are cordially invited to our annual art 
show at Hosanna Christian Preschool.  Celebrating, Hosanna 

Christian Preschool is going Buggy!    
 

Our students have worked hard all school year to display 
some of their finest crafts.  Each class will show three pieces 
of beautiful creative artworks per student along with an origi-
nal piece.  They will be displayed in the fellowship Hall and 
Welcome Area.  A school project that each child had a hand 

in creating will be displayed in the Sanctuary.  Each class has 
made a group project to be auctioned off. 

 
Please join us for an evening of family fun.  Light refresh-

ments will be served. 

https://hosannapreschool.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hosannachristianpreschool/photos/a.212943075532294.1073741829.188890654604203/893421697484425/?type=3&theater
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Youth and Family Ministries 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our youth program is a busy! Thanks to some fantastic volunteers, our congregation shares the good news of 

God’s love to children near and far and of all ages. Our Sunday Night/ Youth Night program is busting at the 

seams with the addition of an adult class at the same time. The senior high has taken over the barn with the 

addition of some new stairs and the 8th grade confirmation class is a week away from their beach retreat.  

We have groups of students planning for Summer Camp at Lutherhill,  thanks to parents and volunteers. We 

have a pair of Moms working on our VBS program, we have 22 youth preparing for the ELCA National Youth 

Gathering and so much more. Our youngest kids are learning worship skills and having a good time with me 

during our Children’s sermon, and I have a feeling some of our older members are enjoying it too.  

All that to say, Hosanna youth ministry is doing great, even in the midst of transition. In this time of transition, 

we are laying the foundation for the future. God is inviting us to write the next chapter in Hosanna ’s God story. 

Here is what I am seeing so far.  

Our congregation is growing larger! That is a good thing. In our growing community we wil l always have some 

transition. Good folks come in and move away. Roles changes. Times of discernment lead to evolving ministries. 

Knowing that change is constant, I feel that God is leading us to split the ministry staff into several positions 

rather than putting all the ministry eggs into one basket. Rather than looking for one person who can speak to 

Kindergarteners, High School seniors, and small group coordinators, it makes more sense to find a few special-

ists who can do excellent ministry with a specific group of people.  

That is something I believe in and have seen work very well in congregations like ours. The senior pastor, that ’s 

me, is a generalist. A person who can do most of the things pretty well.  I  can do children ’s sermons and pick 

hymns and lead meetings and do visits and write sermons and lead youth group. I can do all of those things 

pretty well, but as we continue to live our mission into being we need experts in each area to expand the pro-

gram and bring specialized life and vitality into being.  

I propose that we start looking for a part -time Jr/Sr High minister. One person who is an expert on youth cul-

ture, a great communicator, someone with a contagious charisma and a love for the Lord, someone who can 

create dynamic programs and share God ’s truths with our teenage members and their friends.  

I  propose we start looking for a part -time Children’s minister. One person who can share God ’s love with our 

youngest members, a great communicator who is an expert and a resource for moms and dads in our congrega-

tion with younger kids. Someone who can plan fellowship and teaching events for the students in grade 6 and 

younger.  

And I propose we start looking for someone who can oversee our growing adult program; small groups, wom-

en’s ministry, men’s ministry, couples’ ministry. Someone who can bring life and energy into this vital program 

in our church body. This one is a little less -define than the others, but I  believe God wil l continue to make this 

work clear.   

Please join me for a congregational forum, after the 10:30 service on March 11. I am going to have 3 white 

boards and markers and I  want to curate a conversation about these three positions. I trust that God has a plan 

for what this will all look like and I believe with my heart that as a community of faith we can discern together 

our next steps. I hope to see students, parents, mentors, volunteers, and many more caring adults participating 

in this conversation.  

God Bless,   

Pastor Jay 
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YOUTH YARD SALE 
March 3rd, 2018 8:00 am-2:00pm 

 
Confirmation Symposium 
May 6th 5:30 pm 

ELCA Youth Gathering Parent/
Student Meeting 
March 8, 7:00 pm  

8th Grade Confirmation Retreat 
March 9-11  

First Communion  
March 11 

No Confirmation Class at Youth Night 

Annual Meeting 
March 18  

Mentor Dinners 
April 22nd  5:30 pm 

Graduation Celebration  

May 20 

Vacation Bible School  
June 11-15 

ELCA National Youth Gathering 

June 26-July 2 

Lutherhill Camp 
July 7 – 13 

 
 

Youth Night 
Sundays 5:30pm-7:30pm 

3rd-12th Grade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Milestone Ministry Website 

Milestone Ministry 

Youth and Family Ministries 

The deadline to submit information for the 
next newsletter is April 3 at 9:00am 

Click here to submit information 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

In the month of March, 
we will be celebrating  
First Communion. 

https://milestonesministry.org/
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/1/responses/new
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Scrip is a fundraiser to help youth who will be attending Camp 
Lutherhill or going to the ELCA National Youth Gathering in 
Houston, Texas.  You are invited to buy Scrip gift cards for a 
variety of stores and websites. A portion of all Scrip that you 
purchase will help pay the cost of summer youth trips.  There are 
cards for all of your basic expenses like gas and groceries, and 
we sell them each week at the Info Center.  Stop by and ask for 
more information or to start buying your Scrip.  Our youth thank 
you for your support!  
 

Scrip can be purchased on Sundays after service or online! 
 

To order online register at ShopWithScrip.com and put in 
the Hosanna code 2D129L3F73L and our youth will re-
ceive credit from your purchases. Use your login at 
MyScripWallet.com to reload and purchase more script on your 
phone! 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth and Family Ministries 

Youth Calendar 

Click HERE for the online church calendar  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mar 3   Youth Yard Sale 
 

Mar 4   First Communion Class 
       Youth Leader Meeting 
       Youth Night 
 

Mar 9   8th Grade Confirmation Retreat 
Mar 10  8th Grade Confirmation Retreat 
 

Mar 11  8th Grade Confirmation Retreat 
       First Communion Blessing 
       Faith Practice Workshop 
       Youth Leader Meeting 
       Youth Night 
Mar 18  Student Leader Meeting 
       Youth Night 
Mar 25  Adult Leader Meeting 
       Student Leader Meeting 
       Youth Night  
 

 

 
 
March 4th -pulled pork sliders, baked beans and coleslaw  
 
March 11th -hot dogs and nachos  
 
March 18th- spaghetti and meatballs, 
Italian salad and garlic bread  
 
March 25 chicken Alfredo Cesar salad 
 
Youth Night Food Cost 

Hey Parents! Have you made your $50 Youth Night Meal 
donation for the 2017-2018 school year? Checks can be 
included in the offering, please mark Youth Night in the 
memo! If your youth brings a friend they eat for free! 

New Online Resources 
                            
Check out our new additions the church website: 
 
• ONLINE COMMUNITY  

• Online Church Calendar 

• Find a Group List 

• Online Directory (Log in required) 

• New Online Giving 

• Register for Events or Classes 

https://www.shopwithscrip.com/
http://www.myscripwallet.com/
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_calendar.php
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_calendar.php
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/login.php
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_calendar.php
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_group_list.php
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/login.php
https://pushpay.com/pay/hosannalutheran/recurring
https://hosannalutheran.ccbchurch.com/w_form_list.php
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April Birthdays Yee Tyler Apr 1 

Hansen Christian Apr 1 

Jackson Shuntez Apr 1 

Aguillard April Apr 1 

Hansen Asger Apr 3 

Sanders Geneviv Apr 4 

Ortiz Joe David Apr 4 

Minter Frank Apr 5 

David Colleen Apr 5 

Nolan Jessica Apr 5 

Flettrich Harold Apr 6 

Callison Chevy Apr 7 

Mohr Tristan Apr 7 

Welch Charleigh Apr 7 

Luna Amanda Apr 7 

Gardner Christina Apr 8 

Jakes Beverly Apr 8 

Huet Terri Apr 8 

Siegele  Linda Apr 9 

Daugs  Daryl Apr 9 

Naden  Matthew Apr 9 

Nieto  Michael  Apr 10 

Nugent  Addie  Apr 10 

Paretti Craig  Apr 11 

Wetekamm Zachary Apr 11 

Adams Ryan  Apr 11 

Keenan Roy & Cecile  Apr 4 

Furan Alan & Kristene Apr 4 

Thorson  Jack & Charleen Apr 6 

Casey Tom & Edith Apr 6 

Henderson Jim & Angie Apr 7 

Provo Don & Sue  Apr 9 

Guillot Lloyd & Merrie Apr 11 

Breal  Greg & Kay Apr 11 

Junot Gerard & Judy Apr 12 

Hansen Larry & Sherri' Apr 12 

April Anniversaries 
Greenleaf  Myron & Lisa  Apr 14 

Mathers Terrence & Stacy  Apr 14 

Moore  Andrew & Rhonda Apr 14 

Mayfield Steve & Janis  Apr 15 

Ortiz Joe David & Lillie Apr 15 

Tournillon Todd & Toby Apr 18 

Davis Jesse & Miller Apr 25 

Slye Mike & Mandy Apr 28 

Bearden  Ethan  Apr 11 

Joyner Erin Apr 12 

Bennett Brittany Apr 12 

Ulfers Shane  Apr 13 

Saacks Noah  Apr 13 

Lucas Catherine  Apr 14 

Pearson Ella Apr 14 

Richard Evan Apr 14 

Siegele  Paul Apr 14 

Dufrene Jacques  Apr 14 

Wetekamm Anthony  Apr 15 

Bourlet  Christine  Apr 15 

Peck Alecia  Apr 15 

Hampton Poki Apr 15 

Boudreaux Gil Apr 16 

Schwartz Brenda  Apr 16 

Nieto  Sandy Apr 16 

Pearson Emma  Apr 16 

Casey E dith  Apr 17 

Lewis Daniel  Apr 17 

Meader  Mary Ann Apr 17 

Antoine Lucy Apr 17 

Honold  Grant Apr 18 

Langevin Reese Apr 19 

Phillips  Colton Apr 19 

Wallace Sylvia Apr 19 

Casey Nicholas Apr 19 

Curry Bonnie  Apr 20 

Decker Rebecca Apr 21 

Reese  Joey  Apr 21 

Schenck Emilie Apr 22 

Junot Judy Apr 22 

Greenleaf  Jackson Apr 22 

McClenahan Alice Apr 23 

Kieff Regan  Apr 23 

Kobe  Madelaine  Apr 25 

Naquin Angie Apr 26 

Peck Tristan Apr 26 

King Danie'l Apr 27 

Dwyer  Anna Apr 28 

Mathe Connor Apr 29 

Kieff Kylie Apr 29 

Lacoste Donna Apr 29 

Mayo  Jeanette Apr 30 

Growden Morgan Apr 30 

Lemus Tiffany Apr 30 

Lewis Wendy Apr 30 


